
 The Walton-on-the-Hill 

May Pageant 2016 
 c/o 26 Tower Road, Tadworth, Surrey KT20 5QY  email: helenrandrews@aol.com  tel: 01737 813843 

Dear Friends of the Village, 

This year’s May Pageant will be held on Saturday 21st May with the theme of Cartoon Characters. 

As normal, we will be supporting local groups and charities and our main beneficiaries will be:- 

• Alzheimer's Carer Support, Banstead
• Morgan's Mission, Walton
• Epsom Hospital Medical Equipment Fund

Again, as usual, our free A5 programme will be in FULL Colour and 4000 copies will be distributed to 
local businesses, pubs and societies as well as being available on the day. 

Our prices remain the same as last year and we would like your Advertisement Copy to be in either 
High-Res PDF with embedded fonts or JPG with a minimum of 300 dpi as follows:- 

• Full Page - £130 - Dimensions: 128 mm wide x 190 mm high (5 “ wide x 7 ½ “ high)
• Half Page - 70 - Dimensions: 128 mm wide x 94 mm high (5 “ wide x 3 ¾ “ high)
• Quarter Page - £40 - Dimensions: 63 mm wide x 94 mm high (2 ½ “ wide x 3 ¾ “ high)

We would be grateful if you could let us know as soon as possible whether or not you wish to advertise 
so that we can book the slot.  We would also like confirmation of your email address as we will invoice 
you by email on booking your advertisement. 

Please email your artwork to helenrandrews@aol.com no later than 31st  March.  If your 
artwork is the same as 2015 with NO CHANGES, please confirm – you may view last year’s 
programme on our website www.waltonmaypageant.co.uk.  PAYMENT IS TO BE MADE ON 
RECEIPT OF OUR INVOICE PLEASE. 

We would prefer payment to be made through online banking and our details are:- 

• Bank: TSB 
• Account Name: Walton May Pageant Committee 
• Account Number: 00015683 
• Sort Code: 30-98-43

Please use your Business Name and Invoice Number as a reference when paying online so that we 
know who has paid!  If paying by cheque, please send to the above address, again making a note of 
your Business Name and Invoice Number on the reverse. 

Once again, we thank you for your support towards funding our Village’s traditional annual event. 
Programmes will be distributed FOR FREE from 22nd April. 

Kind regards. 

Helen Andrews 
Secretary 
Walton May Pageant Programme - WMPC 
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